Memo to: Faith Formation Families
From: The desk of Mary Pat Bonnes, The Director of Faith Formation
Date: 04/11/2019

Just a reminder that we will be having a Family/Parish Faith Formation event on Sunday, April, 28th. Please see the schedule below:

9:30 am: Mass in the Church
10:30-11:15 am: Coffee, juice, and doughnuts in the School Cafeteria
11:15-12:30 pm: Age appropriate sessions

-Prek-2: 2nd Grade Classroom

-Gr 3-5: School Music Room

-Gr 6-10: Gym

-Adults: Faculty Lounge
12:30-1:00 pm: Closing Prayers

All Faith Formation Families are expected to participate. This event replaces classes this week-end.


We ask that your children return their Catholic Charities Mite Boxes on Saturday, April 13th and Monday, April 15th. This is our way of sharing with our needy brothers and sisters. There are no Faith Formation Classes on April 20th, 22nd, 27th, 29th. Our event on April 28th will replace it.
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